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My husband and | have been Gold River residents since 1991 (30 years). | have been studying
the various maps and did not approve of any of the NDC Research Maps which all move Gold
River to District 3.

In lieu of the NDC Maps, | favor Public Map 102 which respects the geographical, cultural and
commercial connectedness of the communities of Gold River, Fair Oaks, Citrus Heights,
Orangevale and Folsom. These communities are in close proximity to one another. Since Gold
River has limited shopping, we tend to utilize the Birdcage Shopping Mall and Sunrise
Shopping Mall in Citrus Heights as well as the Folsom Outlets and wide array of stores,
restaurants, museums and concerts in Folsom. We regularly utilize the Fair Oaks Library, the
Fair Oaks Recreation & Park District activities and attend church in Fair Oaks. Our children
played in soccer leagues in the Fair Oaks community. We walk along the American River
Parkway and cross over the river on the historic walking bridge into the Fair Oaks Village for
dining. We ride bikes along Lake Natomas and the bluffs of Orangevale. These communities
encompass our lifestyle. Please do not divide up the core neighborhoods of our daily
community environment.

In addition, we have been very pleased with the support and engagement of our District 4
Supervisor

Sue Frost. She has conducted public meetings on weekends and evenings and has been very
responsive to our concerns as a community. We have cultivated a highly effective working
relationship with our Supervisor and her staff and we want to retain her as our Sacramento
County District Supervisor. All three NDC Maps created by the Research Consultants remove
Gold River from District 4 which would place us under the leadership of a different County
Supervisor. We strongly oppose this action.

Finally, it is noteworthy that Public Map 102 is within a 6.1% deviation of the ideal Total
Population distribution of the 5 districts.

Thank you for the opportunity to express our preference on Redistricting in Sacramento
County.

Terry Coyne
Michael Coyne


mailto:tac916@yahoo.com
mailto:Redistricting@saccounty.net

Sent from Mail for Windows


https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

